
From: Daniel Crowley [mailto:Priscilla.Crowley@yahoo.net]  
Sent: Monday, November 6, 2017 7:17 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: No to Northern Pass 
 
Daniel Crowley 
819 Manns Hill Rd 
Littleton, NH 03561 
 
November 6, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
We have lived in Littleton NH for all of our 73 years. We have never left the area because we love the 
beauty and the peace and quiet. We have been fighting this monster for over seven years. Our voices 
should have been heard by now. PLEASE listen to the people of our beautiful state and turn this DOWN! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Daniel & Priscilla Crowley 
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